
Report for Cabinet, 23rd May 2023 
 

Appendix 5: Consultation representations 

To Planning, 

I have been involved with the Hesters Way Neighbourhood Forum since its conception.  

It is a group that has worked extremely hard to put together a Neighbourhood Plan. A sub-group has 
been meeting nearly every Wednesday, year round, for 1-2 hours, for several years. This dedicated 
group has also been out on the doorsteps in Hesters Way, gathering views from residents and attending 
planning consultation and training events. Of particular interest has been the Golden Valley 
Development, where sub-group members have been an important voice for the community, articulating 
residents views to the developers and asking important questions. 

I fully support the re-designation of the Forum and look forward to the Forum completing its goal of 
finalising the Neighbourhood Plan and, hopefully, seeing it adopted.  

Kind regards, 

Wendy Flynn  

Cheltenham Borough Councillor (Hesters Way) 

  


